
March 31st, 1930.

Mr. J. K. Wilson,
The Shawinigan Water & Power Co 
Power Building, Craig St. W., 
Montreal*

• »

Dear Mr. Wilson, -

, 1 was away nearly all
last week and have not had a chance up to 
the present even to answer your letter of 
inarch 21st, much loss give It any study.

Let me say at this moment 
that I am much Impressed with the outline, and 
will comment further in the course of a few days.

Yours faithfully,

Princ ipal.
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